
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

All children should have a login for using purple mash. An exciting website 

that we use at school. Children can login at home and complete homework 

tasks. Please take a look the website is www.purplemash.com 

 

We learnt about the Ancient Greek timeline. The 'dark ages'. Investigated what food they ate. We dug deep into 
city states and how empires battled. Solved Archimedes puzzle. We made Greek shields and learnt the 
characteristics of the Spartans and the Athenians.  

Finally, we took part in a mini Olympic game 

 
 

Girls     School Uniform     Boys 

Sensible black shoes 
Black tights 

Black or white socks 
Black tailored trousers or black skirt 

Plain white polo shirt 
Bournville Logo navy jumper or cardigan 

Year 5 & 6 
Plain white shirt 

Clip on Tie 
V neck jumper or cardigan 

Sensible black shoes 
Black or white socks 

Black tailored trousers  
Plain white polo shirt 

Bournville Logo navy jumper or cardigan 
Year 5 & 6 

Plain white shirt 
Clip on Tie 

V neck jumper or cardigan 

 

 

▪ Friday 17th December – Children break up for Christmas 

▪ Friday 17th December – Visit from Father Christmas  

▪ Tuesday 4th January – Teacher training day  

▪ Wednesday 5th January – Children return to school  

▪ Tuesday 8th February – Safer Internet Day 

▪ Friday 18th February – Children break up for half term  

▪ Monday 28th February – Teacher training day 

▪ Tuesday 1st March – Children return to school  

▪ Thursday 3rd March – World Book Day 

▪ Mon 7th – Fri 11th March – International Science Week 

▪ Thursday 17th March – Sports Relief  

▪ Friday 8th April – Children break up for Easter  

▪ Monday 25th April – Children return to school  

▪ Monday 2nd May – School closed, May Bank Holiday  

▪ Friday 27th May – Children break up for half term  

▪ Monday 6th June – Children return to school  

▪ Thursday 21st July – Children break up for Summer  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Please be aware that we have 

children in school who are 

allergic to nuts and have 

EpiPens in case of 

emergencies. 

It is vital that children do not 

bring items of food in from 

home that contain nuts.  Please 

note, that this includes 

chocolate spread sandwiches – 

most contain nuts.   

Please check any tuck and 

lunchbox that you send in to 

ensure that they do not contain 

nuts.  Thank you for your 

cooperation with this matter. 

 

 

Year 3 recently had a Roman Day and the students learnt many interesting facts. They made a human timeline 

from the Stone Age! They tried on the heavy armour that Romans would have worn. We acted out the story of 

Boudicca and what happened in her life. The children played a game in pairs and tried to find out what food the 

Romans had. In the afternoon they used their shields to make a double shield wall.    

 

 

http://www.purplemash.com/
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